
From: Scanlon, Amy
To: Scanlon, Amy
Subject: FW: TLNA supports Sherman Ave and Marston Street bridge projects
Date: Tuesday, January 28, 2014 8:42:12 AM

 
 
From: Joe Lusson 
Sent: Monday, January 27, 2014 5:15 PM
To: Maglio, Tom
Cc: James Tye; Zellers, Ledell; Scanlon, Amy
Subject: TLNA supports Sherman Ave and Marston Street bridge projects
 
To Whom it May Concern:
 
The Tenney-Lapham Neighborhood Association (TLNA) Council appreciated Tom Maglio's
presentation at our Jan. 9, 2014, monthly meeting, regarding the proposed Sherman Avenue
and Marston Street bridge restoration projects. We voted unanimously to support the efforts
with the understanding that the city Parks Department will work closely with and cooperate
with the city Landmarks Commission to ensure that proper restoration techniques are
followed.
 
Sincerely,
 
 
Joe Lusson, president
Tenney-Lapham Neighborhood Association
 
cc: James Tye, TLNA parks chair
     Amy Scanlon, city preservation planner
     Ald. Ledell Zellers, District 2
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